
MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 

Join in prayer with those who have requested Masses be offered for their loved ones, living or deceased. 

SUTTON 

Mon. June 13 8:30am Special Intentions req. Lou Conte 

Tues. June 14 8:30am +Phyllis Kaiser req. Deacon Don & Deb McMillan 

Wed. June 15 8:30am  Special Intentions req. Lou Conte 

Sat. June 18 5:30pm  Blessings upon Deacon Milan & Mary Popik 

          req. M.M. Grellette 

Sun. June 19 8:30am  Parishioners (Pro Populo) 

KESWICK 

Thurs. June 16 8:30am +Maria Catalonotto req. Salvatore Catalanotto 

Fri. June 17 8:30am Special Intentions req. Lou Conte 

Sat. June 18 4:00pm Blessings upon the Fanelli Family req. the Fanelli’s 

Sun. June 19 10:30am Blessings upon Deacon Steve (Ordination Anniversary) 

PARISH EMAIL: immaculateconceptionsu@archtoronto.org PARISH TELEPHONE NUMBER: 905-476-0097 

As summer approaches we will be publishing bulletins bi-weekly and we will have shortened office hours.  

Please note that messages are recorded. Be respectful. 

ORDINARY TIME 

In his Apostolic Letter approving the Roman Calendar (14 Feb 1969). St. Paul IV noted some important facts 

about the Liturgical Year: 

- Over many centuries, Catholics had become accustomed to so many special religious devotions that 

the mysteries of redemption lost their proper place. This was due to the large number of vigils, 

holydays and octaves, and to the growing dominance of various seasons over the Church year; 

- St. Pius X and St. John XXIII restored Sunday to its former dignity, so that everyone should once more 

consider it as the Church’s original Feast Day; 

- The Popes restated the traditional teaching of the Church: The celebration of the Liturgical Year has 

a special sacramental power and force which nourishes and strengthens the life of Christians. The 

Church year is not merely a recalling of the historical events by which Christ won our salvation; 

- The reason for the restoration of the Liturgical Year is to help believers through their faith, hope and 

love to share more fully in the entire mystery of Christ as it is unfolding throughout the year. 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the preparation and celebration of 1t Holy Communion and 

Confirmation festivities this year.  We include the children, youth and their families in our prayers. 

Through the Sacrament of Baptism, we welcome into our Catholic Church the newly Baptized children, 

Marcella Pace and Emily Peat.  May God bless and guide them through the loving examples of their 

parents and Godparents. 

TREE OF LIFE 

The tree leaves, located in the foyer of the Keswick church are available for sale.  The cost is $300. Included 

in your annual income tax receipt.  If you are interested, please contact the parish office.  

1ST HOLY COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION GROUP PHOTOS 

We are looking for group photos from this year’s 1st Holy Communion and Confirmation Masses. If you have any that 

you can provide us to post on the church bulletin boards, please email the parish office. Thank you. 
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